
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   

     September 29, 2019  

 

JESUS’ TIME – God blessed Isaac with a beautiful wife, 

Rebekah, then with twin sons, Jacob and Esau.  God gave 

each of us as a gift to our parents.  We are a miracle!  God 

gave His only Son, Jesus, as a sacrifice for our sins so that 

we can live with Him forever.  What a gift! 

 

E IS FOR ELEPHANT: and egg, and eagle, and… The children 

enjoyed learning about the letter E.  We enjoyed books 

with characters that start with the letter E, we sang songs 

and learned finger plays with the letter E.       

 

F is for FOOTBALL!  On Wednesday, have your preschooler 

wear a football shirt or jersey, or their favorite team’s 

colors.   

 

FIRE SAFETY will be our theme next week.  The fire 

department is scheduled to visit on Friday.   

 

TRINITY QUILTERS’ QUILT AUCTION IS SAT, OCTOBER 12 

in the SCHOOL GYMNASIUM.  We love the Trinity 

Quilters!  They do so much for our students.  Every other 

year, the quilters hold a quilt auction, and the proceeds 

are given to Trinity Lutheran School!  There will be many 

lovely things for sale at this year’s event, including many 

crafts.  The quilters made a school quilt with all the 

students’ names on it, and it will be up for auction along 

with other quilts and gift baskets.  Silent auction is from 4-

5:30, then the live auction begins at 6:15.  The quilters are 

accepting donations of gift baskets for the auction.  If you 

would like to donate a basket, it would be greatly 

appreciated.  As a school, we are putting together a Cross 

Wall basket.  We are accepting donations of decorative 

crosses.  Donations can be dropped off at the front office 

by Monday, October 7.  We hope to see you at the Quilt 

Auction! 

AMAZING ATHLETES will be here at 11:30 A.M on Fridays. 

Lessons typically last 45 minutes. There is still time to 

register and pay online.  See the poster by the sign-in 

books for details. 

 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCE sign-ups will be available 

on Monday for both morning classes. We will be sending 

home a supplemental information form for each student.  

Please fill out this form and bring it to your child’s 

conference, as we review the first two months of school 

and make plans for the rest of your child’s school year. 

Mrs. Mary’s conferences will be October 7 and 8.  Miss 

Marshall’s conferences will be the following week, due to 

other obligations. 

 

YOU ARE INVITED TO OUR PTL MEETING THURSDAY, 

OCTOBER 3, 6 PM in the SCHOOL LIBRARY:  Our parent-

teacher league is a great way to be involved with your 

child’s school, and to meet other families!  This group 

plans activities for school families to get together and 

enjoy some fun.  They also organize fund-raising events.  

This month, PTL will ask for volunteers to help serve and 

clean up the dinner at the Quilter’s auction.  They are also 

looking for volunteers to help with the Fall Festival 

activities/food later this month.  Won’t you join us? 

 

SHORT WEEK OF SCHOOL: We will be in session Monday 

and Tuesday, October 7 and 8 as usual.  No school October 

9, 10, 11, as the teachers will be attending a church 

workers’ conference in Breckenridge.  There is a childcare 

sign-up for October 9, 10, and 11 for full-day students. 

 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 

TOMORROW:  HOT LUNCH ORDER FORMS DUE 

 

THU OCTOBER 3: PTL MEETING 6 PM LIBRARY 

 

OCTOBER 7 & 8:  PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES for 

Mrs. Mary’s class. 

 

OCTOBER 9, 10, 11:  CHURCH WORKERS’ CONFERENCE IN  

BRECKENRIDGE.  No morning preschool.  Parents of full-

day childcare students may sign up in advance for 

childcare on those days.   

 

OCTOBER 12: TRINITY’S FALL QUILT AUCTION  

 

OCTOBER 22: COOKS’ NIGHT OUT FUND-RAISER AT RED 

ROBIN 

 

OCTOBER 26: TRINITY’S FALL FESTIVAL 


